
Always declare them  
on your arrival card.

You will be fined $400 if you don’t.
If you’re travelling to New Zealand from India, there are items you cannot bring with you. This is 
to help protect our environment from potential pests and diseases that aren’t in New Zealand.  
If you are unsure if an item is allowed, declare it on the arrival card when you land and border staff 
will check what you have. Doing the right thing will save you a $400NZD fine for not declaring.

For more information visit  
biosecurity.govt.nz/india-declare

BRINGING FOOD 
AND SPICES TO  
NEW ZEALAND?


